Council of Construction Associations

#138 - 5751 Cedarbridge Way,

Richmond, B.C. V6X 2A8

Telephone (604) 241-7667 Fax (604) 241-7678

email: grantmcmillan@shaw.ca

Grant McMillan, President

COCA WCB Update #360 May 24, 2007

WorkSafeBC Posts High Risk Strategy Plan on Website

The controversial High Risk Strategy, developed by WorkSafeBC, has now been posted on their website. The plan can be viewed ay:

http://www2.worksafebc.com/Portals/Construction/WCBInitiatives.asp?Rep ortID=34547

You may also access it through the <u>www.worksafebc</u> web address and then follow the link on the Hgh Risk Strategy in the Home Page.

COCA has attended numerous meetings on this subject, spoken with a wide variety of WorkSafeBC staff and requested more information of the rationale for the plan, including the data which WorkSafeBC has used to support the plan.

WorkSafeBC will be holding information sessions on the plan, as described in the web page.

It is important that your views be heard. You may attend any of the information sessions without registering.

Please contact Grant McMillan of COCA if you need more information.